

## **POWAY GIRLS LACROSSE SEPTEMBER 25, 2017 MEETING MINUTES**

Attendees: Lesley Flud, AnneMarie Mueller, Steve Sadler, Matt Richards, Kellie Hansen & Sarah Krahenbuhl

### **Call to Order**

The meeting was called to order at 6:35PM

### **Shed**

- Door has been repaired to open “out” instead of “in”, locked has been fixed, same key. Shed has been cleaned out

### **Booster Club Meeting**

- Meeting held by Damian Gonzalez, Athletic Director. Attendees for PHS Girls Lacrosse Board: Lesley Flud and Anne Marie Mueller

### **Meet and Greet**

- TBD - early in the season, possibly 1<sup>st</sup> or 2<sup>nd</sup> Saturday

### **Website**

- Website to be reviewed and ‘Give back 360’ to be removed

### **Spirit Wear**

- Lesley to continue

### **Fundraising**

- New Board member Anne Marie to head up
- Continue with Amazon Smile
- Casino Night - TBD
- Possibly add a Donor Box button to website, redirecting to a secure website
- Raffle - SUP donated by Island SUP - Ticket Prices TBD
- Jog-a-thon or 5K - leaning more toward the jog-a-thon rather than the 5K
- Online Fundraising - Snap Raise - TBD
- Continue with Freshman fundraising letters, may include JV

### **Varsity Travel**

- Travel will be during Spring Break, leaning toward LA rather than NorCal

### **Equipment Inventory**

- 1 case of balls and 2 new nets remaining

### **Game Schedule**

- Should be completed in the next few weeks
- Poway to Host Glenbrook South - not decided on whether to Host Arapahoe

### **Adjournment**

- The meeting was adjourned at 7:55PM

September 27, 2017

**POWAY GIRLS LACROSSE NOVEMBER 15, 2017 MEETING MINUTES**

Attendees: Lesley Flud, Anne-Marie Mueller, Steve Sadler, Matt Richards, Kellie Hansen, Brad Pitzer & Sarah Krahenbuhl

### **Call to Order**

The meeting was called to order at 6:40PM

### **Spring Break-Varsity Travel**

- Tentative dates of April 13 & 14 - 2 games, one Friday afternoon and one game Saturday afternoon, if time permits, possibly a college visit. Dates and times are still being worked out

### **Website Update Profiles**

- Sarah to update Coaches Bio's along with adding Natalie Yorba and give to Kellie. Kellie to update Board Member Info

### **Website Donate Button**

- Steve Sadler to work with Bill to add Donor Box button, take down "Give Back 360"

### **Fundraisers**

- Discussed Jogathon (forms to be handed out at registration) and Amazon Smile - still undecided -

### **New Online Fundraiser**

- Discussed having an online Fundraiser like Fan Angel - if doing online fundraising it's possible we will not do the "Donor/Family/Friends Letters"

### **Meet and Greet**

- Date is undecided, but possibly March 9<sup>th</sup> or 10<sup>th</sup> at Kaminsky's (patio area)

### **Spirit Wear**

- Logo to remain the same

### **Year End Gifts**

- Yes for Lacrosse Socks added to the players gifts

### **Equipment Needed**

- Score Books, 1 case of balls, First Aid Box, Water Jug and Ice Chest

### **Try Out Numbers or Pinnies**

- Lesley to check out the cost of pinnies numbered - 1-60

### **“Program Booklet”**

- Will need someone to take on this task, possibly a freshman parent

### **Player Meeting**

- To take place the week after Thanksgiving break, at lunch in Sarah’s classroom

### **Adjournment**

- The meeting was adjourned at 8:25PM

November 17, 2017